Welcome to Week 6

Beach to Bush Visit

Last Tuesday we had a visit

from the amazing team of
lifesavers from Beach to
Bush.

Students were taught
about water safety and

important rules when in or

around water.

This is a yearly program we

participate in, and we
appreciate the team for
their presentation to our
students.

See page 13 for photos.

Presentation Day
We are preparing for our

Presentation Day, which is
to take place on Friday, 8th

December.

This year will be a little
different with no Year 6
students graduating,
however, we have a jam-
packed event planned for
all our wonderful mums,

dads, grandparents, carers,

and other family
members and friends.

If you can take the time
to attend this event to
finish off our year here
at DPS, we would love to
see you.

Swim School
Our swimming program

will take place between
11th and 13th
December.

Please note that the
cost for each student
will be $5.00 per day - a
total of $15.00 for the
three days. This includes
the bus fair and entry
into the pool.

A note will go home with
students shortly.

School Leaders Speeches

Information regarding
school leaders speeches
will be sent home this
week.
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DATESTO
REMEMBER

Kindergarten Transition
Wednesday -

25th October, 8th November,

22nd November and 29th
November

School Leaders Speeches
28th November

Presentation Day
8th December

Swimming School
11th - 13th December

Library Day
Friday

Sports Day
Friday

Last Day of Term 4 for
students
15th December



OUR AWARD WINNERS

Effective Learner Award Super Sports Award

Riley Robinson Hunter Davidson
For amazing application in all For an amazing effort in
KLAs. Physical Education.
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With 2024 just around the corner, Mrs Dawson has started visiting the
Delungra Preschool, taking part in various activities with the preschoolers.
Mrs Dawson will continue her Tuesday visits until the end of 20923.

Our in-school transition for 2024 kindergarten students started this term os
follows:

Wednesday, 25th October 2023
9:00 am to 11:30 am

Wednesday, 8th November 2023
9:00 am to 11:30 am

Wednesdau, 22nd November 2023
2:00 omto 12:15 pm

Wednesday, 29th November 2023
?:00 am to 2:00 pm

IF you are considering Delungra Public School for uour child, whether it be
For kindergarten or otherwise, contact our office for more information.

We look forward to seeing you soon!
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Hunter \
“Exciting” |

% _
=/ / Bailey

“I' liked
’ it”

“| liked all of it
except the boat
ride because | was
sea sick”
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Delungra Public School Christmas Raffle 2023
$2 a ticket

Drawn on 8" December
Support our small school to achieve great things.
Prize donations supplied by:

NOBULLBUTCHERY

CARPET COURT

Jenny Baxte

INVERELL CARPET COURTY

Tickets available from Delungra Public School, Delungra Hotel Café/Post Office, Delungra
Bowling Club, P and C admin (Stacey Savage and Suzanne Davidson)



2023 COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS TREE
16th December
@ Delungra Multipurpose Hall - Railway Street

e -8 6pm start e -1
%S5 SANTA arriving 7pm &%~
LIVE ENTERTAINMENT

BBQ - SOFTDRINKS - GAMES OF CHANCE
(raffles) - 100 CLUB - HAM RAFFLE

GIFTS FOR CHILDREN from SANTA - $10/child

To add your child/children (12 years and under) to
the NICE list to receive a gift from SANTA please
call/email/message the DELUNGRA ELVES with
name & age of child/children
Registrations close Thursday 30th November

HEAD CHRISTMAS ELF
ELLA SHEPHARD
0488170524/

5 CWA of NSW - Delungra Branch
delungracwa@gmail.com

B.Y.O



